Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

REGIONAL PLANNING COUNCILS
West Florida Regional Planning Council
Request for Proposal (RFP) Outsourced Website Creation

The West Florida Regional Planning Council (WFRPC) invites web designers to respond to this Request for Request for Proposal (RFP). The focus of the RFP is to select a single organization to provide the creation and launch of a new website for WFRPC, on or before Jan. 1, 2019. Following the initial launch, consideration will be given to ongoing maintenance of the website on an annual or monthly basis. (WFRPC operates on a fiscal year of October 1 through September 30.) Please visit www.wfrpc.org/proposals for the full RFP.
